
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 26th 
November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Children in Need – thank you!  

Last week we raised £293.70 for Children in Need. Your kindness will help 
children around the UK. On behalf of Children in Need, THANK YOU! 

Nativity in Progress… 

Rehearsals have begun for our nativity play! This year, our nativity will be 
performed by all classes. If your child has brought home lines to learn, please 
practise with them. This year, we will perform it live in St Stephen’s Church. 
The dates are Tuesday 14th December at 1:45pm and Wednesday 15th 
December at 10am. We are pleased to tell you that parents are invited. We 
will create more space in the church for parents by only having one class per 
year group at each performance. Please check the times of your child’s class 
below. 

Tuesday 14th 1:45pm  Wednesday 

15th 10am  

Nursery PM  Nursery AM  

R Twisters  R Spinners  

1 Hockney  1 Delius  

2 Lister  2 Forster  

3 Haworth  3 Bronte  

4 Priestley  4 McMillan  

5 Salt  5 Jowett  

6 Cartwright  6 Appleton  

‘White Ribbon Day’ – ending male violence against women 

Yesterday was White Ribbon Day. Male members of staff are wearing white 
ribbons as a sign of their promise to ‘never commit, excuse or remain silent 
about male violence against women’. If you are male, and you’d like to make 
this promise, visit whiteribbon.org.uk for more information. 

Have a wonderful weekend!        Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Oriya Afternoon: Danish 

Reception 

Spinners: Ali & Maryam Twisters: Ajwa & Anum 

Year 1 
Delius: Umer & Eiza Hockney: Ibrahim & Imaan 

Year 2 

Forster: Vanessa & Reham Lister: Nicolas & Muhammad 

Year 3   
Bronte:  Hany & Abdulbasit Haworth:  Vadanah & Suliman 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Mohammed & Layla Priestley:  Alyzah & Moeen 

Year 5   
Salt:  Hadiyah & Waseem Jowett:  Samuel & Isabelle 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Omama & Haleema Cartwright:  Halima & Hai 
 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 

Morning: 72% & N.A Afternoon: 80% & 1 Late 

Reception 
Spinners: 90% & 4 Lates Twisters: 73% & 7 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 92% & 3 Lates Hockney: 91% & 4 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster:  94% & 5 Lates Lister:  93% & 1 Late 

Year 3   
Bronte: 97% & 4 Lates  Haworth: 99% & 5 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan: 95% & 6 Lates Priestley: 90% & 3 Lates 

Year 5   

Salt: 88% & 3 Lates Jowett:  97% & 4 Lates 

Year 6   
Appleton:  96% & 5 Lates Cartwright: 95% & 5 Lates 

 


